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Learning together; Achieving together. 
 

18th July 2025 

Dear Waverton Families,  

What a brilliant year we have had! This year has really shown what our school motto of learning 

together and achieving together is all about, and I am so proud of what our school community has 

achieved. It has been wonderful to see our pupils grow, pick up new skills, and tackle challenges with 

such enthusiasm.  

I want to say a huge thank you to parents for the fantastic support you have given throughout this 

year. Your partnership with us and the encouragement you give at home has helped your children 

succeed.  

Our staff have been fantastic and deserve special recognition for their commitment to Waverton 

Primary. They go above and beyond, always working hard to give our pupils the best education possible.  

As we get ready to say goodbye to our Year 6 pupils, I want to wish them all the best as they start 

their exciting new adventure at high school. These young people have been wonderful ambassadors for 

our school, and I know they will continue to do brilliantly. They are leaving us well-prepared for what is 

ahead, with all the knowledge, skills, and values they will need.  

We are also saying goodbye to Mrs Gordon, Miss Kaur and Mrs Binns, who have all made such a 

difference to our school community. Thank you for everything you have done, and we wish you all the 

best for the future.  

Looking ahead to September, I am really excited to welcome Mr Heard, Mrs Delaney McGaw and Ms 

Andrew who will be joining our team.  

The summer holidays are the perfect time for everyone to relax, recharge, and enjoy some lovely time 

with family and friends. I hope you all have a fantastic summer full of fun and special moments. Thank 

you for being such an important part of our school community. Have a wonderful summer break. 

Mrs C Cartwright 


